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The THAMES Summer Singing Challenge!
#THAMESsings #THAMESatHome


THAMES (Tower Hamlets Arts & Music Education Service) launch their Summer Singing Challenge!

Over the next 6 weeks, we are encouraging children, families and schools to get singing! During these challenging times, when we’re stuck at home more and not able to see friends and relatives, we want to bring people together through the joy of singing.

A new song will be announced every couple of weeks. The Challenge will culminate on Friday 19 June when we invite you all to share your songs with the world. Find out more: http://thames.towerhamlets.gov.uk/content/What_we_do/Singing.aspx

The first song is the wartime favourite We’ll Meet Again. As the country marks the 75th anniversary of VE Day on Friday 8 May, now more than ever it is important to come together and unite.

Find out more about the Singing Challenge and download resources from the THAMES website – thames.towerhamlets.gov.uk
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